Hello families,  
We finished our second week of camp & are looking into week three - I'm trying an email version of the newsletter this week after many people expressed not being able to open the word document.  
Remember for our zoo field trip on Wednesday campers are to be dropped off at camp at 8:00 & picked up approximately at 4:00 if they are riding the bus. There will be no transportation on this day to or from camp.
 
Important Reminders
If have not yet made arrangements to pay your camper’s tuition please do so. Tuition is $250.
If you have not already, please send the supplies you signed up for by the middle of next week. I will keep you posted if any additional supplies are needed. Thank you to all who donated!
We are in need of rubber bins with lids. (Parents have reported finding them on sale at Aldi’s and Super K-Mart) We could also use DVD kid friendly movies/cartoons. If you have cars/trucks, musical toys that are available for donation these items would be appreciated as we had to throw toys away due to a leak in our storage unit this year.
We do have some extra t-shirts if anyone is interested. Please contact Chrissy or Angela for available sizes. Extra shirts are $8 up to an adult large is still available.  
If you have not yet sent the $5 gift donation (Christmas in July/Everyone’s Birthday Party) please do so. 
 
The Week Ahead 
Monday: We have an all camp birthday party, where it's everyone's birthday!  
Tuesday: We will have a concert as we welcome two performers! 
Wednesday: Our trip to the zoo!  
Thursday: We will have our annual talent show! 
Friday: Camp is closed for the 4th of July.  
 
Week at a Glance 
It was a great second week, we hang out with our new friends & some of our families at the family picnic.  
Art: Campers made super heroes, their own masks to hide their personal identities & also designed their own camp shirts.  
Music: We’re getting ready for the Celebration of Appreciation (Thurs., July 16 @11) as we began to practice our songs. Thursdays will be BYOM: Bring Your Own Music 
Afternoon: We had a blast playing on the playground & eating Popsicles with our friends & we enjoyed a visit from Girard robotics. They showed us the robot that picked up & shot Frisbees.  We even got to drive it!  
Field trips: We visited Echo Lanes bowling alley where we bowled & all of our athletes received gold medals. Also we visited Candlelight Knolls for the annual family picnic. We enjoyed our time together as we fished, played corn hole, chalk on the walk, water balloons & everyone's favorite the visit from Bazetta Fire department as they sprayed us with the truck!   
 
Fundraising 
Cortland Mower 
We are asking each family to sell 10-$5 tickets. Drawing for a chance to win a walk behind mower or a weed wacker will be done at the Chinese Auction. Please contact Chrissy or Angela if you have not yet gotten your tickets (they will be available at the appreciation tea on July 16). Money and stubs can be handed in at any time. 
SEP Chinese Auction and Bake Sale 
Saturday, September 26  
It’s never too early to start collecting your 10 new items. Please contact Chrissy if you need a donation receipt!  
